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To: Senate Committee on Rules

I am writing in opposition to HB2681. I strongly object to this bill and urge all Senators to vote No on it.  
All Oregonians have the need to know that their vote matters. This bill will undermine the confidence of the voters that Oregon 
elections are not corrupted by illegal votes. This bill opens the door for illegal voting by parties using the registrations of persons no 
longer active in Oregon politics. Persons who have passed away or moved out of State. 
Large majorities of the American people support voter integrity.
Protect Oregon voters, vote No on HB2681

Respectfully submitted,
Joel Pawloski
Sublimity, OR


